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Dear Co-Chairs Sen Girod and Rep Nosse, and Members of the Subcommittee on 

Capital Construction, 

 

First, thank you all for your time and commitment to Oregon, it is much appreciated 

(and, I imagine, not always voiced). Second, as a long-time supporter, volunteer, and 

Board member of Path Home, I ask for your consideration. Path Home provides 

shelter and housing services for families with children. They have a well-proven track 

record in preventing family homelessness, as well as, once homeless, getting 

families with children back into long-term stable housing. To learn more about their 

many successes, please see https://www.path-home.org/. 

 

Path Home is working to create Oregon’s first and only co-located housing and 

services center specifically focused on homeless families with children. With the help 

of Representative Chotzen and Senator Pham, they are seeking a $5 million 

appropriation from the Oregon Legislature for this innovative project. Please support 

their request for an appropriation for capital construction. 

 

Again, thank you so much for all of your many efforts in leading our great State, and 

thank you in advance for your support.  

 

Sincerely, 

Ted Wall 

 


